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September 10, 2021 

 

 

Dear United Way Supporter, 

 

I am excited to share that our 2022 Schuylkill United Way Campaign is in full swing!  We are so grateful for the generous 

support of our community over the years and hope we can count on you this year as well.  Your ongoing support will 

allow our 15 Partner Agencies to continue their important work.  It is through the generosity of donors like you that we 

are able to make so many remarkable improvements in our community.  You are the critical link to making our county 

stronger and healthier. 

 

Your donation to the Schuylkill United Way 2022 Campaign supports many initiatives, not just one. Your contribution 

can provide disaster relief services, mentors to youth, meals for senior citizens, life skills training, safety for abused 

women and children, activities to promote healthy living, and much, much more.  Your support also allows us to provide 

backpacks to children in our local schools and those that are affiliated with our Partner Agencies through our  

“Stuff the Bus” program. 

 

We are also very excited to announce the expansion of our newest program, the “Nurse’s Pantry” into the middle and high 

schools in the county.  All funds raised from our High School Football Challenge will now support a pantry in every 

school in the county!  This is in addition to the pantries that were added to all elementary schools last year.  The Nurse’s 

Pantry provides hygiene items, lice kits, undergarments, district approved clothing items, and more to children in need. To 

discover more programs and services funded by the Schuylkill United Way, please visit our website at 

http://www.schuylkillunitedway.org.   

 

We kindly ask you to invest in your community today through the Schuylkill United Way 2022 Campaign and help us 

reach our $1,210,000 goal! 

 

By making your pledge today, you will continue to give others the H.O.P.E. they need.  Remember, all of the dollars 

raised in our community will stay in our community to help build better lives. Thank you for your consideration of 

this worthwhile endeavor!  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Ms Wendy Lazo 

2022 Campaign Chairperson 

Schuylkill United Way  

 

 

 

The Schuylkill United Way is dedicated to providing funding, guidance, and encouragement to the health and human service agencies that 

provide a wide variety of programs and services to the residents of our community. 

Helping Other People Everyday 
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